
Christmas Card Competition 

On behalf of Victoria Prentis, MP 

 

As a school within the North Oxford constituency of Victoria Prentis, MP; we 

have been invited to enter this year’s Christmas Card Competition. There will be 

one winner and three runners up. The winner will have their card design printed 

on the front of Victoria Prentis, MP official 2018 Christmas Card, which is sent 

to over 500 people in North Oxfordshire and across the country. They will also 

be invited to visit the House of Commons with their parents and a sibling or 

friend for a tour, and receive a small gift from the House of Commons shop as a 

prize. The three runners up will have their card designs printed together on the 

back of the winning Christmas Card, and will also receive House of Commons 

colouring pencils. 

Theme: ‘Nativity Animals’ – be creative and adventurous  

Closing Date: 19th October 2018 – return to the school office 

Instructions:  All entries to be on a A4 size paper with Name, Year and Hanwell 

Fields Community School written on the back 

 


